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The Permanent Mission of Honduras to the United Nations presents its compliments
to the Economic and Social Council and has the honour to refer to the Voluntary National
Review to be conducted at the July 2024 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable

Development.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of Honduras wishes to convey to the Economic
and Social Council its expression of interest to present Honduras’ third Voluntary National
Review at the High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development in 2024. The
Government of Honduras views the Voluntary National Review’s as a valuable tool to
strengthen the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development and the
Sustainable Development Goals; as they promote and facilitate the sharing of experiences,

including successes, challenges and lessons learned, with a view to accelerating progress.

The Permanent Mission of Honduras to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Economic and Social Council the assurances of its highest

consideration. ,.uma-,\\
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